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Date:  August 06, 2024 
To: Lake Shore Electric Customers 
Subject: Baldor Refurbishment Program End of Life 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
For over 100 years, Lake Shore Electric has strived to bring our customers quality equipment that exceeds the industry standard and 
utilizes the latest technology. 
 
LSE standardized on a specific Baldor Motor configuration to operate the LSE transfer T-200, Style 1, Style 2, Style 3, FPL, MCDA, 
and MCSA transfer switches for over 30 years. 
 
The Baldor company was sold in 2011, and the manufacturer obsoleted the model and series that Lake Shore Electric has used for 
multiple decades. Neither the manufacturer nor another vendor could provide a direct replacement. The legacy motor was designed 
out of the transfer switch offering in 2016.  
 
We no longer offer a refurbishment program for the Baldor .44HP product offering; a direct replacement is unavailable.   
 
We thank you for being a Lake Shore Electric customer and apologize for any inconvenience the Baldor Refurbishment Program End 
of Life Status may have caused. With our expansive product offerings and solution-focused support team, we are confident that we 
can solve your current and future application needs. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Vrotsos 
Director: Sales Growth 


